———————— Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Weber rezoning,2857 Packard Rd.
From: Eric Knorpp <ericknorpp@gmail.com>
To: cityclerk@a2gov.org

cC:

Look
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

Eric Knorpp <ericknorpp@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi my name is Eric Knorpp, | own a house at 2755 Carmel . Backing up to the Weber property.
Concerns for changes in the neighborhood with the proposal for rezoning to allow 50 plus houses on tiny
lots with very little setbacks that do not fit into the existing home style.the builder wants affordable
housing at 5280000 plus! Alf the neighbors have a great concern for the wildlife,deer,hawks ,owls
rabbits, trees over 100 years,all would be gone so one company ,not even from the city of Ann Arbor can
make millions.It would be better as a nature preserve or park letting family's to use and to not disrupt
something that you can never replace if you allow the land to be used for profit. Traffic on Packard is
already terrible . West bound reaching speeds over 50 mph.at Easy, accidents will increase both vehicles
and pedestrian,. This developer has been building on Michigan Ave and Warner roads "Harwood Farms"
since the early 2000. Ann Arbor does not need another long term building project on Packard Rd. Thank-
you Eric Knorpp 2755 Carmel .




